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Comments: I strongly disagree with any future mining in the Spearfish Canyon area. In my opinion we are slowly

destroying the Black Hills. I have 50 plus years living in the Deadwood-Lead and Spearfish area. Now they want

to drill and potentially mine in the areas where our water comes from! Please don't allow this to happen! Thank

you!


